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Build Your Own Christmas Movie Romance
From an award-winning novelist, a stunning portrait of late Raj
India—a sweeping saga and a love story set against a background of
huge political and cultural upheaval. YOU ASK FOR MY NAME, THE REAL
ONE, AND I CANNOT TELL. IT IS NOT FOR LACK OF EFFORT. In 1930, a great
ocean wave blots out a Bengali village, leaving only one survivor, a
young girl. As a maidservant in a British boarding school, Pom is
renamed Sarah and discovers her gift for languages. Her private dreams
almost die when she arrives in Kharagpur and is recruited into a
secretive, decadent world. Eventually, she lands in Calcutta, renames
herself Kamala, and creates a new life rich in books and friends. But
although success and even love seem within reach, she remains trapped
by what she is . . . and is not. As India struggles to throw off
imperial rule, Kamala uses her hard-won skills—for secrecy, languages,
and reading the unspoken gestures of those around her—to fight for her
country’s freedom and her own happiness.

A Room of One's Own and the Voyage Out
A selection of thirty-seven articles and essays by the Pulitzer Prizewinning writer includes reviews of other noted authors, reports on
Cuba, the civil rights and peace movements, and autobiographical
anecdotes. Reprint. 10,000 first printing.

A Room of One’s Own and Three Guineas (Collins Classics)
This collection presents fifty of the most essential poems by one of
history's greatest poets in dynamic new translations, the result of an
unprecedented collaboration among a team of poets, translators, and
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the world's leading Neruda scholars. A definitive selection that draws
from the entire breadth of Neruda's various styles, themes, and
periods, The Essential Neruda breathes new life and understanding into
the work of one of Latin America's -- and the world's -- treasures.
This collection of Neruda's most essential poems will prove
indispensable. Selected by a team of poets and prominent Neruda
scholars in both Chile and the U.S., this is a definitive selection
that draws from the entire breadth and width of Neruda's various
styles and themes. An impressive group of translators that includes
Alistair Reid, Stephen Mitchell, Robert Haas, Stephen Kessler and Jack
Hirschman, have come together to revisit or completely retranslate the
poems; and a handful of previously untranslated works are included as
well. This selection sets the standard for a general, high--quality
introduction to Neruda's complete oeuvre. Pablo Neruda was born in
Chile in 1904. He received the Nobel Prize for Literature in 1971.

Becoming a Man
HarperCollins is proud to present its new range of best-loved,
essential classics.

The Celestial Omnibus and other Stories
A stunning short story about perspective and reality compared to the
power of imagination and the ease of losing yourself in your own
thoughts.

A Room of One’s Own
An irresistible illustrated collection of charming, wise, and
hilarious quotations from your favorite authors Why do we go to book
readings? For a chance to see the authors we love come to life off the
page, answering our questions and proving to be the brilliant, witty
people we catch glimpses of through their work. Illustrator Kate
Gavino captures the wonder of this experience firsthand. At every
reading she attends, Kate hand-letters the event’s most memorable
quote alongside a charming portrait of the author. In Last Night’s
Reading, Kate takes us on her journey through the literary world,
sharing illustrated insight from more than one hundred of today’s
greatest writers—including Zadie Smith, Junot Diaz, Lev Grossman,
Elizabeth Gilbert, and many more—on topics ranging from friendship and
humor to creativity and identity. A celebration of authors, reading,
and bookstores, this delightful collection is an advice book like no
other and a love letter to the joy of seeing your favorite author up
close and personal. “Instead of putting together a lengthy play-byplay of the event she witnessed, Gavino records the best quote, and
accompanies it with a colorful sketch of the author. It sounds simple,
but the results are striking and unforgettable.” –Flavorwire "A witty
love letter to the literary world." –The Boston Globe From the Trade
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Paperback edition.

A Room of One's Own
The Sheehans are referred to as "Louisiana's Kennedys," a powerful
political dynasty with connections in Baton Rouge and Washington. When
Warren Sheehan is shot to death in his Garden District mansion, Chanse
races to sort out the truth from the many lies surrounding the great
family as another hurricane puts New Orleans squarely in its cross
hairs.

The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue
A Room of One's Own by Virginia Woolf is a stage adaptation of
Virginia Woolf's classic essay of the same name, first delivered as a
series of lectures in 1928, then published as an essay in 1929. In
Peta Hanrahan's dynamic version, four actors (three women and one man)
play aspects of Virginia Woolf's mind in conversation with herself and
the audience. It is playful and energetic, as well as gentle and
questioning. The piece both debates and reflects on the history of
gender disparity, while keeping Woolfs striking use of metaphor and
charming humour alive.

Grammar Advantage
A hypnotic collection of speculative fiction about compassion, love,
and human resilience in the technological hyper-age, from Alexander
Weinstein, author of Children of the New World. Universal Love
welcomes readers to a near-future world where our everyday
technologies have fundamentally altered the possibilities and limits
of how we love one another. In these gripping stories, a young boy
tries to understand what keeps his father tethered to the drowned city
they call home. A daughter gets to know her dead mother's hologram
better than she ever knew her living mother. And, at a time when
unpleasant memories can be erased, a man undergoes electronic surgery
to have his depression, and his past, forever removed. In an age when
technology offers the easiest cures for loneliness, the characters
within these stories must wrestle with what it means to stay human in
an increasingly cybernetic future, and how love can endure even the
most alluring upgrades. In the vein of Weinstein’s criticallyacclaimed first collection, Universal Love is a visionary book,
written with one foot in the real world and one stepping bravely into
the future.

A Room of One's Own
Describes the domestic obligations, social limitations, and economic
factors which impede literary creativity in women
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A Room of One's Own
Michael Degen provides a classical rhetorical analysis of Woolf's
essay, concentrating on mode, arrangement, voice and style.

The Grand Permission
100 Best Non Fiction Books has its origins in the recent 2 year-long
Observer serial which every week featured a work of non fiction). It
is also a companion volume to McCrum's very successful 100 Best Novels
published by Galileo in 2015. The list of books starts in 1611 with
the King James Bible and ends in 2014 with Elizabeth Kolbert's The
Sixth Extinction. And in between, on this extraordinary voyage through
the written treasures of our culture we meet Pepys' Diaries, Charles
Darwin's The Origin of Species, Stephen Hawking's A Brief History of
Time and a whole host of additional works.

The Sleeping Dictionary
In A Room of One's Own, Virginia Woolf imagines that Shakespeare had a
sister—a sister equal to Shakespeare in talent, and equal in genius,
but whose legacy is radically different. This imaginary woman never
writes a word and dies by her own hand, her genius unexpressed. If
only she had found the means to create, argues Woolf, she would have
reached the same heights as her immortal sibling. In this classic
essay, she takes on the establishment, using her gift of language to
dissect the world around her and give voice to those who are without.
Her message is a simple one—women must have a fixed income and a room
of their own in order to have the freedom to create. Woolf's blazing
polemic on female creativity, the role of the writer, and the silent
fate of Shakespeare's imaginary sister remains a powerful reminder of
a woman's need for financial independence and intellectual freedom.

Decorating a Room of One's Own
Create the Christmas Romance of Your Dreams Scene by Scene, Twist by
Charmingly Predictable Twist Slip on your favorite Christmas sweater,
cozy up to a crackling fire, sip some spiced eggnog, and prepare to
experience the ultimate holiday love story. But instead of watching it
on some cheesy cable channel, open this book and put yourself in the
director’s chair. First, decide your heroine's problem. Was she just
fired from her big city business job? Avoiding going home for
Christmas? Or did she just realize the man who proposed to her maybe
isn't Mr. Right? Then it's time to meet the man--should your heroine
end up with the big city business exec, the small town hunk or someone
totally unexpected (but still hunky)? Each choice will take you down a
totally different path that all somehow end up making for a perfect
made-for-TV romance. Will your Christmas activity montage include
baking cookies, walking through a holiday festival, or skating on a
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picturesque frozen lake? Will you choose to include a generically
bearded old man who perhaps could maybe be Santa Claus? Choice by
hilarious choice, you’ll make your way closer and closer to the big
payoff--the picture perfect, most romantic final kiss ever. And when
you’ve savored that last bit of snowy, romantic goodness, don’t be
glum. Turn back to page one and start a new love story. With hundreds
of possible stories the happily-ever-afters never stop happening.

In Search of Our Mothers' Gardens
A 2020 LOCUS AWARD FINALIST Jeff VanderMeer's Dead Astronauts presents
a City with no name of its own where, in the shadow of the allpowerful Company, lives human and otherwise converge in terrifying and
miraculous ways. At stake: the fate of the future, the fate of
Earth—all the Earths. A messianic blue fox who slips through warrens
of time and space on a mysterious mission. A homeless woman haunted by
a demon who finds the key to all things in a strange journal. A giant
leviathan of a fish, centuries old, who hides a secret, remembering a
past that may not be its own. Three ragtag rebels waging an endless
war for the fate of the world against an all-powerful corporation. A
raving madman who wanders the desert lost in the past, haunted by his
own creation: an invisible monster whose name he has forgotten and
whose purpose remains hidden.

A Room of Ones Own by Virginia Woolf
A “scrupulously honest” (O, The Oprah Magazine) debut memoir that
explores one man’s gender transition amid a pivotal political moment
in America. Becoming a Man is a “moving narrative [that] illuminates
the joy, courage, necessity, and risk-taking of gender transition”
(Kirkus Reviews). For fifty years P. Carl lived as a girl and then as
a queer woman, building a career, a life, and a loving marriage, yet
still waiting to realize himself in full. As Carl embarks on his
gender transition, he takes us inside the complex shifts and questions
that arise throughout—the alternating moments of arrival and
estrangement. He writes intimately about how transitioning
reconfigures both his own inner experience and his closest bonds—his
twenty-year relationship with his wife, Lynette; his already
tumultuous relationships with his parents; and seemingly solid
friendships that are subtly altered, often painfully and wordlessly.
Carl “has written a poignant and candid self-appraisal of life as a
‘work-of-progress’” (Booklist) and blends the remarkable story of his
own personal journey with incisive cultural commentary, writing
beautifully about gender, power, and inequality in America. His
transition occurs amid the rise of the Trump administration and the
#MeToo movement—a transition point in America’s own story, when
transphobia and toxic masculinity are under fire even as they thrive
in the highest halls of power. Carl’s quest to become himself and to
reckon with his masculinity mirrors, in many ways, the challenge
before the country as a whole, to imagine a society where every member
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can have a vibrant, livable life. Here, through this brave and deeply
personal work, Carl brings an unparalleled new voice to this
conversation.

Universal Love
A woman must have money and a room of her own if she is to write
fiction, wrote Virginia Woolf. Published in 1920, A Room of One's Own
has often been heralded as the first modern work of feminist
criticism. It remains one of the most widely read, quoted, and
analyzed texts of its kind. Ellen Rosenman describes the book's
genesis as the sense of exclusion Woolf and many women experienced
when confronted with the sexism and elitism of the British university
system of their day. Rosenman offers a balanced appraisal, refusing to
ignore the difficulties with Woolf's argument and in particular, her
inconsistencies and contradictions.

Virginia Woolf and Fascism
The successful country singer reveals her life since leaving home at
the age of eighteen to pursue a singing career, while discussing her
personal philosophies, her marriage, her friendships, and her
achievements

Piece of My Heart
"The New Dress" is a short story by the English author Virginia Woolf.

A Room of One's Own
A Room of One's Own has become a classic feminist essay; The Voyage
Out is highly significant as her first novel.

Virginia Woolf's a Room of One's Own: A Contribution to the
Essay Genre
Meet the women who wrote. They wrote against all odds. Some wrote
defiantly; some wrote desperately. Some wrote while trapped within the
confines of status and wealth. Some wrote hand-to-mouth in abject
poverty. Some wrote trapped in a room of their father’s house, and
some went in search of a room of their own. They had lovers and
families. They were sometimes lonely. Many wrote anonymously or under
a pseudonym for a world not yet ready for their genius and talent. We
know many of their names—Austen and Alcott, Brontë and Browning,
Wheatley and Woolf—though some may be less familiar. They are here,
waiting to introduce themselves. They marched through the world one by
one or in small sisterhoods, speaking to each other and to us over
distances of place and time. Pushing back against the boundaries meant
to keep us in our place, they carved enough space for themselves to
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write. They made space for us to follow. Here they are gathered
together, an army of women who wrote and an arsenal of words to
inspire us. They walk with us as we forge our own paths forward. These
women wrote to change the world.

Lean Out
Through close readings of Woolf's essays, including 'Montaigne', A
Room of One's Own, 'Craftsmanship', Three Guineas, and 'Thoughts on
Peace in an Air Raid', Allen shows how Woolf's politics, expressed and
enacted by her writings, are relevant to our curr

A Room of One's Own
There’s nothing quite like a relationship with an aged pet—a dog or
cat who has been at our side for years, forming an ineffable bond.
Pampered pets, however, are a rarity among animals who have been
domesticated. Farm animals, for example, are usually slaughtered
before their first birthday. We never stop to think about it, but the
typical images we see of cows, chickens, pigs, and the like are of
young animals. What would we see if they were allowed to grow old? Isa
Leshko shows us, brilliantly, with this collection of portraits. To
create these portraits, she spent hours with her subjects, gaining
their trust and putting them at ease. The resulting images reveal the
unique personality of each animal. It’s impossible to look away from
the animals in these images as they unforgettably meet our gaze,
simultaneously calm and challenging. In these photographs we see the
cumulative effects of the hardships of industrialized farm life, but
also the healing that time can bring, and the dignity that can emerge
when farm animals are allowed to age on their own terms. Each portrait
is accompanied by a brief biographical note about its subject, and the
book is rounded out with essays that explore the history of animal
photography, the place of beauty in activist art, and much more. Open
this book to any page. Meet Teresa, a thirteen-year-old Yorkshire Pig,
or Melvin, an eleven-year-old Angora Goat, or Tom, a seven-year-old
Broad Breasted White Turkey. You’ll never forget them.

The Company of Women
In October 1928 Virginia Woolf was asked to deliver speeches at
Newnham and Girton Colleges on the subject of ‘Women and Fiction’; she
spoke about her conviction that ‘a woman must have money and a room of
her own if she is to write fiction’. The following year, the two
speeches were published as A Room of One’s Own, and became one of the
foremost feminist texts. Knitted into a polished argument are several
threads of great importance – women and learning, writing and poverty
– which helped to establish much of feminist thought on the importance
of education and money for women’s independence. In the same breath,
Woolf brushes aside critics and sends out a call for solidarity and
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independence – a call which sent ripples well into the next century.
'Brilliant interweaving of personal experience, imaginative musing and
political clarity' — Kate Mosse, The Guardian 'Probably the most
influential piece of non-fictional writing by a woman in this
century.' — Hermione Lee, The Financial Times

The New Dress
Publié à l'occasion de la biennale d'architecture de Chicago 2017, cet
ouvrage est une étude sur la chambre, cette chambre à soi si chère à
Virginia Woolf. Cette publication illustrée des dessins produits par
le duo d'architectes installé à Bruxelles fait partie de la recherche
sur les espaces domestiques menée par Pier Vittorio Aureli et Martino
Tattara depuis 2012 au sein de leur agence Dogma.

Last Night's Reading
This volume combines two books by Virginia Woolf which are among the
greatest contributions to feminist literature this century. They
consider the implications of the historical exclusion of women from
education and from economic independence.

An Unwritten Novel
This carefully crafted ebook: "A Room of One's Own + Three Guineas (2
extended essays)" is formatted for your eReader with a functional and
detailed table of contents. This volume combines two books which were
among the greatest contributions to feminist literature this century.
Together they form a brilliant attack on sexual inequality and a
passionate polemic which draws a startling comparison between the
tyrannous hypocrisy of the Victorian patriarchal system and the evils
of fascism. Virginia Woolf makes the connection between war and the
economy and a woman's role (or lack there of) in both. A Room of One's
Own, first published in 1929, is a witty, urbane and persuasive
argument against the intellectual subjection of women, particularly
women writers. The sequel, Three Guineas, is a passionate polemic
which draws a startling comparison between the tyrannous hypocrisy of
the Victorian patriarchal system and the evils of fascism.

Women Who Wrote
How writing and motherhood influence one another.

Dolly
This unique collection of essays, edited by leading Woolf scholar,
brings together for the first time a serious consideration of Virginia
Woolf's writing within the political context of fascism. Virginia
Woolf and Fascism probes Woolf's fiction and non-fiction from Mrs.
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Dalloway in 1927 to Between the Acts , 1941, for her responses not
only to the growing menaces of dictators abroad, but also to mounting
evidence of fascist ideology at home in England. The essays present a
portrait of Woolf as a woman writer who was politically engaged, and
actively protesting against a worldview which aggressively targeted
women for oppression.

A Room of One's Own + Three Guineas (2 extended essays)
A course text and self-study tool for advanced learners of English for
academic purposes.

Allowed to Grow Old
Girl gangs reigning terror at Facebook, narcissistic overlords at
Google . . . this is the backdrop of Lean Out, which takes readers on
the journey of Marissa Orr, a single mom of three trying to find
success in her fifteen-year career at the world’s top tech giants. Orr
delivers an ambitious attempt to answer the critical question: What
have we gotten wrong about women at work? “This book is a must-read
for insights on the impact that reversing systemic gender biases can
have on creating more diverse, healthier workplaces for both women and
men.” --Joanne Harrell, Senior Director, USA Citizenship, Microsoft
“This book will make you think differently about what it will take for
women to succeed at the highest levels in American business.” --Rishad
Tobaccowala, Chief Growth Officer, Publicis Groupe Lean Out offers a
new and refreshingly candid perspective on what it’s really like for
today’s corporate underdogs. Based on both in-depth research and
personal experiences, Orr punctures a gaping hole in today’s feminist
rhetoric and sews it back up with compelling new arguments for the
reasons more women don’t make it to the top and how companies can
better incentivize women by actually listening to what they have to
say and by rewarding the traits that make them successful. In Lean
Out, Orr uncovers: Why our pursuit to close the gender gap has come at
the expense of female well-being. The need to redefine success and
change the way corporations choose their leaders. The way most career
advice books targeting professional women seek to change their
behavior rather than the system. Why modern feminism has failed to
make any progress on its goals for equality. More than fifty years
since the passage of the Equal Pay Act, the wage gap still hovers at
80 percent, and only 5 percent of CEOs in the Fortune 500 are women.
Today, rising up the ranks in many companies still often means
cutthroat, win-at-all-costs tactics, where being the loudest voice in
the room is more important than being the person with the best ideas
for moving the company forward. Not surprisingly, most women don’t
want to play this game. An everyday working woman with a sardonic
sense of humor, Orr is an endearing antihero who captures the voice
for a new generation of women at work. Lean Out presents a
revolutionary path forward, to change the life trajectories of women
in the corporate world and beyond.
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Essential Neruda = Neruda esencial
In the latest thrilling collaboration from #1 New York Times
bestselling author and “Queen of Suspense” Mary Higgins Clark and
Alafair Burke, television producer Laurie Moran must solve the
kidnapping of her fiancée’s nephew—just days before her wedding.
Television producer Laurie Moran and her fiancée, Alex Buckley, the
former host of her investigative television show, are just days away
from their mid-summer wedding, when things take a dark turn. Alex’s
seven-year-old nephew, Johnny, vanishes from the beach. A search party
begins and witnesses recall Johnny playing in the water and collecting
shells behind the beach shack, but no one remembers seeing him after
the morning. As the sun sets, Johnny’s skim board washes up to shore,
and everyone realizes that he could be anywhere, even under water. A
ticking clock, a sinister stalker, and fresh romance combine in this
exhilarating follow up to the bestselling You Don’t Own Me—another
riveting page-turner from the “Queen of Suspense” Mary Higgins Clark
and her dazzling partner-in-crime Alafair Burke.

Virginia Woolf and the Politics of Language
Intellectual freedom depends on material things. Poetry depends on
intellectual freedom. And women have always been poor 'In these two
classic essays of feminist literature, Woolf argues passionately for
women's intellectual freedom and their role in challenging the drive
towards fascism and conflict. In A Room of One's Own she explores
centuries of limitations placed on women, as well as celebrating the
creative achievements of the women writers who overcame these
obstacles. In this first history of women's writing, she describes the
importance of education, financial independence, and equa.

Dead Astronauts
Mary Gordon’s extraordinary novel about a young Catholic woman who
pursues father figures—only to wrestle to break free of them Felicitas
Maria Taylor was brought up in a cocoon, raised by five devoutly
religious women. The death of her father while she was still a baby
has caused her to seek out the extreme in men, and that is what she
finds in Father Cyprian, a priest whom Felicitas visits during summers
in upstate New York. The charismatic Cyprian fosters the young girl’s
gifts and intelligence, but, no lover of worldly things, he demands a
severe loyalty. When Felicitas comes of age and begins her studies at
Columbia, everything seems poised to change. At the university, she
falls under the spell of another domineering man—a professor
surrounded by young activist acolytes—and this time, the stakes
couldn’t be higher. The Company of Women is a story of dangerous
attachments and challenged faith—and of finding an endurable future.

Shakespeare's Sister
Page 10/13

Free Copy PDF A Room Of Ones Own Annotated
A Room of One's Own is a very clear example of how creative thinkers
connect and present things in novel ways. Based on the text of a talk
given by Virginia Woolf at an all-female Cambridge college, Room
considers the subject of 'women and fiction.' Woolf’s approach is to
ask why, in the early 20th century, literary history presented so few
examples of canonically 'great' women writers. The common prejudices
of the time suggested this was caused by (and proof of) women's
creative and intellectual inferiority to men. Woolf argued instead
that it was to do with a very simple fact: across the centuries, maledominated society had systematically prevented women from having the
educational opportunities, private spaces and economic independence to
produce great art. At a time when 'art' was commonly considered to be
a province of the mind that had no relation to economic circumstances,
this was a novel proposal. More novel, though, was Woolf's manner of
arguing and proving her contentions: through a fictional account of
the limits placed on even the most privileged women in everyday
existence. An impressive early example of cultural materialism, A Room
of One's Own is an exemplary encapsulation of creative thinking.

A Room of One's Own and Three Guineas
In A Room of One's Own, Virginia Woolf imagines that Shakespeare had a
sister: a sister equal to Shakespeare in talent, equal in genius, but
whose legacy is radically different.This imaginary woman never writes
a word and dies by her own hand, her genius unexpressed. But if only
she had found the means to create, urges Woolf, she would have reached
the same heights as her immortal sibling. In this classic
essay,Virginia Woolf takes on the establishment, using her gift of
language to dissect the world around her and give a voice to those who
have none. Her message is simple: A woman must have a fixed income and
a room of her own in order to have the freedom to create.

The 100 Best Nonfiction Books of All Time
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER NATIONAL
INDIE BESTSELLER THE WASHINGTON POST BESTSELLER #1 Indie Next Pick and
#1 LibraryReads Pick - October 2020 Recommended by Entertainment
Weekly, Real Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine A “Best Of” Book
From: CNN *Amazon Editors * Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed *
Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews * Lambda Literary * Nerdette * The
Nerd Daily * Polygon * Library Reads * io9 * Smart Bitches Trashy
Books * LiteraryHub * Medium * BookBub * The Mary Sue * Chicago
Tribune * NY Daily News * SyFy Wire * Powells.com * Bookish * Book
Riot * In the vein of The Time Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life,
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue is New York Times bestselling author
V. E. Schwab’s genre-defying tour de force. A Life No One Will
Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget. France, 1714: in a moment of
desperation, a young woman makes a Faustian bargain to live
forever—and is cursed to be forgotten by everyone she meets. Thus
begins the extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a dazzling adventure
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that will play out across centuries and continents, across history and
art, as a young woman learns how far she will go to leave her mark on
the world. But everything changes when, after nearly 300 years, Addie
stumbles across a young man in a hidden bookstore and he remembers her
name. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Room of One's Own
Eustace's career—if career it can be called—certainly dates from that
afternoon in the chestnut woods above Ravello. I confess at once that
I am a plain, simple man, with no pretensions to literary style.
Still, I do flatter myself that I can tell a story without
exaggerating, and I have therefore decided to give an unbiassed
account of the extraordinary events of eight years ago.

Murder in the Garden District
Virginia Woolf. The third chapter of Woolf's essay "A Room of One's
Own," based on two lectures the author gave to female students at
Cambridge in 1928 on the topic of women and fiction. 36 pages. Tale
Blazers.

A Room of One's Own
What would Little Women be without the charms of the March family’s
cozy New England home? Or Wuthering Heights without the ghost-infested
Wuthering Heights? Getting lost in the setting of a good book can be
half the pleasure of reading, and Decorating a Room of One’s Own
brings literary backdrops to the foreground in this wryly affectionate
satire of interior design reporting. English professor and humorist
Susan Harlan spoofs decorating culture by reimagining its subject as
famous fictional homes and “interviews” the residents who reveal their
true tastes: Lady Macbeth’s favorite room in the castle, or the design
inspiration behind Jay Gatsby’s McMansion of unfulfilled dreams.
Featuring 30 entries of notable dwellings, sidebars such as “Setting
Up an Ideal Governess’s Room,” and four-color spot illustrations
throughout, Decorating a Room of One’s Own is the ideal book for
readers who appreciate fine literature and a good end table.
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